
 

Wellington Primary Science 

Parental Information 

Year Group – 1 

Term – Autumn  

Topic – Human Senses 

In the Human Senses project, your child will learn that humans are animals called mammals that breathe, eat, sleep, get rid of 

waste, grow, move and use their senses to survive. They will identify, label and count a range of body parts. They will learn that 

humans are the same in that they have the same body parts but also that they are different due to factors such as age, skin 

colour, body shape, eye colour and hair texture. They will also learn that some humans have missing body parts or parts that don’t 

work well. Your child will learn that each human body part has a function that helps us survive, focusing on the parts associated 

with the five senses: sight, smell, hearing, touch and taste. They will conduct simple tests to investigate how their five senses help 

them make sense of and understand their surroundings. They will discuss the importance of each sense and learn how senses keep 

people safe from dangers. They will discover how people with sensory loss use tools, technology, and other senses to complete 

everyday tasks, asking a visitor with a sensory loss questions on the subject. Your child will conduct various investigations, 

focusing on their sense of touch and complete simple tests to learn why animals, including humans, have two eyes and binocular 

vision. 

Your child will receive a copy of the knowledge organiser below to aid their learning.  Please take time to look through this at home with your child. 

Your child will be bringing home a ‘Home Learning’ guide and workbook, in which they can record home learning tasks for this topic.  Included is a 

further reading suggestion list and some suitable child friendly websites, which can be used to deepen their understanding of the topics that they will be 

covering in class.   

Class teachers will guide your child on activities which will directly support that week’s learning and any homework expectations – there is no 

requirement for the children to complete all of the tasks in the pack.  

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Year Group Team. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


